Families of Bishop Kelly athletes,

As many of you know, we no longer collect sports physicals in paper form. We will once again be collecting the sports physicals and permission slips through the online portal SportsEngine. Please follow the directions found on the Bishop Kelly Athletics website,  https://www.bkathletics.org/forms, to complete this process for the 2020/ 2021 school year.

Please remember that all athletes are required to complete a Sports Physical every school year. For the 2020/2021 school year, the physical must be obtained on or after May 1st, 2020. Just like in the past, the Sports Medicine program here at Bishop Kelly will be holding a Sports Physical clinic to help with this. We can help you create a SportsEngine account at this event as well. This year's clinic will be held on Sunday May 3rd, 2020. More information, including how to sign up for this clinic, will be forthcoming. 


Samantha Pasley, ATC, LAT
Athletic Trainer/ Teacher
Bishop Kelly High
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